
 

 

Dear Eagle Families,  

It is hard to believe next week is the last week of the school year. I want to thank you all for being a part of this year as 

we entered uncharted waters to navigate the pandemic. I appreciate the phone calls and emails offering support and 

feedback. I want to acknowledge Jen Stevenson and Jo Ellen Parkey as our outgoing President and Vice-President of the 

PTO. They have tirelessly given of themselves, and I appreciate all they have done to further our school.  

Please see below for this week’s updates 

Safety 

• Please remember all students will continue to wear masks until the end of the year.  

• There will be NO BACKPACKS after Monday.  

Return of laptops/hotspots 

• All laptops and hotspots must be returned to the school no later than JUNE 10th.   

• Families will be invoiced for any devices not returned 

Last day of school  

Thursday 10th of June – one-hour early release students leave at 12:50 

CELEBRATE OUR EIGHT GRADERS! 

Next week is EIGHTH GRADE CELEBRATION!!! 

Things to know: 

1.  Invitations to the Eighth Grade Awards Ceremony will be sent in class to students who have earned an award, 

Friday 3rd June. Parents cannot attend but a video will be made available online.  

2. Eighth Grade celebration signs are still available to pick up from the front office anytime during the school day. 

They are FREE and we would love for every Eighth Grader to have one! If you would like to donate, please do so 

here: https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-school-pto-store/item/3139088 

3. ALL Eighth Grade students will go to first lunch next week so no one will miss the celebrations 

Here are our scheduled events!! 

Monday 7 June: MIDDLE SCHOOL IS NO LONGER A MYSTERY! 

• LUNCHTIME: PBIS points Mystery bags! Use all your points on a surprise mystery bag  

Tuesday 8 June: SING AND SING! 

• PERIOD 2: 8th Grade Award Ceremony   – AB Honor Roll and department awards.  

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-school-pto-store/item/3139088


• LUNCHTIME: Bring your yearbook to be signed while listening to music in the courtyard   

Wednesday 9 June: WE HAVE SWEET MEMORIES OF SEBASTIAN 

• PERIOD 7: Sweet Sebastian treat to go courtesy of PTO 

Thursday 10 June: I SCREAM, YOU SCREAM, WE ALL SCREAM FOR HIGH SCHOOL! 

• LUNCHTIME: Ice cream sandwiches in the cafeteria at lunch! 

• All laptops and hotspots must be returned to the school no later than JUNE 10th.   

• Families will be invoiced for any devices not returned 

 


